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Mr. Bruce Miyahara, Secretary

Washington Department of Health

P. O. Box 47890

Olympia, WA 98504-7890


Dear Mr. Miyahara:


Thank you for your letter of April 18, 1996, which responded to the comments

and recommendations from our June 1995 review of the Washington radiation

control program. We appreciate the positive actions that you and your staff

are implementing with regard to our comments and recommendations. In

particular, we are pleased to learn that you have drafted procedures and have

created a database for tracking incidents. Moreover, we are pleased with your

actions in addressing the "Inspection Procedures" indicator recommendations.


We would like to specifically acknowledge your response to our decision to

withhold a finding of compatibility based upon the effective date of

amendments to 10 CFR Part 34.20. Your response indicated that it would not be

cost beneficial to change your implementation date and that changing the

implementation date is not a fundamental public health and safety issue. We

recognize your position. However, under current compatibility procedures, we

have no basis to modify our earlier decision to withhold compatibility. This

finding will remain in effect until the rule is implemented or until the

Washington program compatibility is reassessed after the implementing

procedures for the Policy Statement on Adequacy and Compatibility of Agreement

State Programs are approved by the Commission. 


We will review the status of your activities as a part of our next program

review. 


Thank you for your continued support of the Washington program.


Sincerely,


Richard L. Bangart, Director

Office of State Programs


cc: 	Eric Slagle, Assistant Secretary 

Environmental Health Programs 

Washington Department of Health


 Terry R. Strong, Director 

Division of Radiation Protection
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